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Share Your News 

For future reference, here are the deadlines 
for submitting content for the monthly 
newsletters.  Stay in touch!  Send articles to 
me as a Word document or simply in the 
body of an email. 

Send to: starckm@msn.com 

Please call if you have any questions. 

Mary Starck - 970-214-4332 

        Month          Content Deadline  

      November                 Oct. 27 

      December      none 

      January      Dec, 15 

      February      Jan. 26 

      March      Feb. 23 

      April                          Mar. 23 

      May      Apr. 27 

      June, July & Aug.      none 

 

    

      

 

      

 

 

 

 

Officers  
 

President:  Jeanne Findley – jeanne.findley@gmail.com 
Vice-President:  Shannon Voggesser – shannonvoggesser@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Marge McCoy – mccoyfarm@hotmail.com 
Corresponding:  Natalie Parker – natalieparker1122@yahoo.com 
Secretary:  Pam Stevens – pstevens1953@msn.com 
Past President:  Miki Roth – mikiroth@thegroupinc.com 

 

Newsletter 
Content & Layout Editor  

Mary Starck - starckm@msn.com 
 

Mass Mailings  
Peggy Pellizzari – peggy_loveland@comcast.net 
Denise Rhoades – denisee@lpbroadband.net 
Trudy Eckhardt – trudy_eckhardt@msn.com 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 October 2018                                  VOL. 23—ISSUE 2 
 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 
 

General Meeting 

Tuesday, Oct. 9, 7 pm 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

 

   Facility will be open from 6 pm to 7 pm      

for committee meetings. 

 

 

 
 
 

mailto:starckm@msn.com
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Message From Our President 
 

 
 

Happy Fall!  

I hope that the September heat didn’t get you down; because, you have to gear up for 

a beautiful fall and for the wonderful work Philo will be doing this month!  

DOWH will be in full swing as October arrives. Be sure to enjoy breakfast, lunch, 

dinner, or just drinks to support our local businesses and DOWH. It’s a great time to 

enjoy the great weather and friends while supporting our fundraising endeavors.  

This year’s Shopping Extravaganza will be Saturday, October 20, at the Outlets of 

Loveland. Fun time with friends and great shopping deals—be sure to buy your 

tickets at our next meeting.  

We’ve been waiting, and the time is almost here—Philo’s Autumn Gala supporting 

Alternatives to Violence! The 100th Year Anniversary Committee has spent hundreds 

of hours creating this amazing community event and they are ready to roll out the red 

carpet! Get ready! And, be prepared for the silent and live auctions!  

As the Autumn Gala wraps up, we will be continuing our fundraiser with the King 

Soopers cards. As this fundraiser progresses, we will be including those dollars in our 

budget. We are waiting to include the amount until we have a better idea on what to 

expect for income. Please continue to support Philo with using these cards—it’s a 

win-win!! Sue Lussenhop has the cards to purchase for $5.00. These cards are pre-

loaded with your $5.00 and then just add any dollar amount for the week, the month, 

or whatever before you checkout at the register. It costs each cardholder ‘nothing’ but 

makes shopping easier (less transactions to track) and Philo benefits!  

As a continued effort to keep our budget in check, the agenda for the October meeting 

will be emailed prior to the General Meeting—please make a copy and bring it with 

you to the meeting. There will be limited copies at the meeting. Additionally, the 

revised budget for the coming year will be included with the agenda.  

Whew! Enough! Enjoy the fall and I’ll see you (several times) in October.  

Remember—we may not always agree but we can always be kind to one another. 

Jeanne Findley 

 



 

 

 

 

                                

 

             

      October 
 

Karen Bentrott  1        Sandy Roorda  8                                                             

Susan Kuhn   1              Lynn McDonough  22 

        Rita Harden  2               Sherry King  25 

        Peg Isakson  5               Joyce Krantz  25  

        Marge McCoy  7   Nancy Patterson  30 

               Gwen Denton  8   Juanita Cisneros  31 
        

          Please send your love and caring thoughts to:  
  

 Sue Taigman, get well soon, undergoing treatment. 

 Barbara Worden, Philo member since 1974, happy trails, moving to Laramie, WY 

Diana Reynolds, get well soon, recurring tummy troubles.  
  

     

Any Philo needs, happy or sad, call: 
 

Chair:  MaryAnn Lane - malane814@yahoo.com  970-461-4911 

Co-Chair:  Florence Doksansky – fdoksansky44@gmail.com  970-663-1264 

 

         

              Sunshine Committee 
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TODAY will never come again. 
Be a blessing. 
Be a friend. 

Encourage someone. 
TAKE TIME TO CARE. 

Let your words heal, and not wound. 

mailto:fdoksansky44@gmail.com
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Harvest Moon Gala 
October 20th   5:00 PM 

Ellis Ranch 

 

Tickets will be distributed at October meeting.  If you won’t be attending please 

plan to have someone pick them up for you.   

Limited seats are still available until October 8th. 

Thank You, 

Kathy Loken, Chair 
 

 

SHOPPING EXTRAVAGANZA! 
 

Ticket sales or off to a great start.  We sold 20 tickets at the September meeting—only 30 or 

more to go in order to get the raffle profits.  I’m confident that the October meeting will put 

us over the top.  Remember, this is a fun day of shopping, eating, wine tasting, pampering and 

having an all around great time for only $20.  If you want to purchase a ticket and aren’t 

going to be at the October meeting, just give me a call—214-0053.         
 

Kay Robinson, Chair                                                                  

Marge McCoy, Co-Chair 
 

Furniture and Household Item 
 

At the September meeting I shared that I met Cal Gableman, a volunteer at 137 and 

Community Kitchen.  Cal will pick up your household items, including furniture to have 

available for the homeless when they find homes.  It is a win/win situation!!! 

His phone # is 1-303-898-7597.  Cal is the husband of new member Patti.  

Thanks Patti & Cal 
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Happy Halloween 
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CHRISTMAS FOOD BASKETS 
 

During our meeting in October and November we will have sign-up sheets for the Christmas Food Basket 

Program.  For those of you that are new, these food baskets will be delivered to families and seniors who 

otherwise would have no means to buy anything for Christmas.  They will be screened by House of 

Neighborly Services and Catholic Charities and we receive their names from these organizations. 
 

Gwen’s computer crashed, so we are wondering which organizations and individuals have helped in the 

past to fill baskets.  Please send me an email or text if you know who they are.  We are also open to invite 

new groups to fill baskets. 
 

Thanks, 

Gerta Fereday, 970-518-8829, gfereday@comcast.net ,Chair 

Susan Kuhn, 720-903-0333, susankuhn@gmail.com, Co-Chair 

 

ATV NEWS 
Pastels On 5th was held in September and again there were so many fabulous chalk artists. Philo supported 

ATV by purchasing a 4x4 square and the entire 5th Street was a spectacular sidewalk gallery. If you have 

never been to this event, put it on your calendar for next September. What talent!  
 

Also in September, ATV hired Kari Clark as their new Executive Director. She will officially begin on 

September 24. Kari is the ultimate “people person” and has expertise in communications, marketing, 

relationship building, fundraising and strategic planning. She went out of her way at Pastels to meet the 

Philo ladies who were helping out at the event. She will not only be a great addition to ATV but to the 

community of Loveland.  
 

Thanks to those who have contacted me or dropped items for ATV on my porch I will be making a 

delivery at the end of October. If you have any items, please bring them to the October 9th meeting.  

Here are some ideas:  

•  laundry detergent  

•  shampoo (full size)  

•  conditioners (full size)  

•  paper towels                                                

•  dish soap  

•  new sweat suits  

•  lotions/brushes/combs  

•  towels  

•  gas gift cards  

•  paper goods – towels, toilet paper, tissues  

•  grocery gift cards/food certificates – In $10, $15, & $25 increments for after hours emergency response 

•  Target/WalMart/K-Mart gift cards  

•  office supplies, copy paper  

•  razors  

•  socks and underwear for women and children - all new  
 

Karen Pielin, ATV Chair 

mailto:gfereday@comcast.net
mailto:susankuhn@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

HAPPY 
HALLOWEEN 
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Yearbook Updates 

The new yearbooks have been published and were available for pickup at our meeting in September. If 

you did not get yours, they will be available at the October meeting as well.  

The yearbook team has been notified of a few changes to member’s information. You can make a note 

of the changes on your copy of the yearbook and if you look at the membership directory on-line all of 

the changes are reflected there.  
 

Toni Wallace – we input Toni’s e-mail address with an extra ‘l’ at the end so the correct address is 

wallacetj47@gmail.com  
 

Susan Kuhn – please delete her primary phone number (970-669-1454) and only use the alternate of 

970-903-0333. Her e-mail address has changed to susankuhn47@gmail.com  
 

Diane McInturff – new mailing address is 2550 Logan Dr., Loveland 80538  
 

If you need to make changes to your information, please e-mail one of us and we will get the database 

updated.  

 

Thanks!  

Web Administration Team  

Peggy Pellizzari peggy_loveland@comcast.net  

Denise Rhoades denisee@lpbroadband.net  

Trudy Eckhardt trudy_eckhardt@msn.com 
 

 

mailto:peggy_loveland@comcast.net
mailto:denisee@lpbroadband.net

